London: YUMCO company cooperates with British Flexitog
Friday, 07 October 2016.

As a result of the engagement and efforts of the Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in London
made to connect the companies and ensure cooperation between Serbian YUMCO and British
Flexitog, a meeting of their representatives was held on Friday 7 October, at the Serbian
Embassy, to discuss their cooperation in 2017.

It was agreed that YUMCO would deliver to Felxitog jackets to be used by workers operating in
extremely cold weather conditions in a quantity increased by 30%, and create a new collection
of products for Flexitog to be placed on the UK market in 2018. Serbian and English fashion
designers will jointly design these products.




